
Construction begins on learning center for blind children

MIAMI (WSVN) - Construction has begun on a 72,000-square-foot learning center for visually impaired

children, Wednesday.

The “Lighthouse Learning Center for Children” wing of the Miami Lighthouse for the Blind, in Brickell, will

house a pre-kindergarten program for blind and visually impaired toddlers who are from all corners of

Miami-Dade County.

The program will try to help those children transition into public school.

Miami Lighthouse partnered with Miami-Dade County Public Schools and the Early Learning Coalition to

introduce the program.
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